KNOLLWOOD

BAPTIST CHURCH

1 Corinthians 2:1-5

Acts 2: 43-47

Mathew 28:16-20

THE HATERS AND THE HELPER
John 15:18 - 16; 4a
Pastor Nathan Klahsen

UPCOMING DATES

Young Adults CrossCon -- Fri January 28 and Sat
January 29

Baptism Class -- Tues January 25 and February 1
Membership Class -- Tues February 15 and 22
Annual Members’ Meeting -- Sun February 20
Newcomers’ Lunch -- Rescheduled to March 20

YOUNG ADULTS CROSSCON THIS WEEKEND!
We will be hosting watch party for the Cross
Conference on January 28-29. For more
information, go to knollwood.ca/crosscon or talk
to the Watts.

PRAYING THIS WEEK

Our Staff — Jeff Freele, Facility Care

Our Deacons — David N, Dave D, Peter M
Missionary of the Month — Rebekah Drew — Papua
New Guinea

Neighbouring Churches — Chelsea Green
Community Church — Lead Pastor Peter Barnaby
Our Church Family — those in long term care and
retirement homes who are shut in; people in
quarantine; those struggling with physical and
mental ailments

Lofcal Supported Agencies —Laura Amos — Word of
Life

OFFERING ENVELOPES FOR 2022

Offering envelopes for 2022 are now at the
Welcome Desk. If you don't already have envelopes
and want them, speak to Beth or email
office@knollwood.ca.

JANUARY 30, 2022

TAX RECEIPTS FOR CHARITABLE GIVINGS 2021
NOW AVAILABLE

The Treasurer emailed the 2021 Charitable Givings
tax receipts this past week. For those without email
addresses in Church Center, printed copies are in
your church mailbox. All others will be mailed by
Canada Post.

If you would like a printed receipt, or have any
uestions, email treasurer@knollwood.ca or phone
the church office at 519-455-2090.

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

Kids from JK to Grade 5 will be dismissed before
the sermon.

Nursery is available for infants and toddlers. Please
check your child in at the Welcome Desk before
bringing them downstairs to the nursery.

FAMILY WORSHIP — FROM THE NEW CITY
CATECHISM

Question 23: Why must the Redeemer be truly
God?

Answer: That because of his divine nature his
obedience and suffering would be perfect and
effective; and also that he would be able to bear the
righteous anger of God against sin and yet
overcome death.

Acts 2:24

God raised him up, loosing the pangs of death,
because it was not possible for him to be held by it.



KNOLLWOOD NEXT STEPS

STEP 1 MEET

Are you new to Knollwood? We would love to feed
you and get to know you. There's no obligation!
Our next luncheon is on Sun March 20. Other ways
of meeting with us are gathering on Sunday and
staying for our after-service fellowship.

STEP 2 LEARN

We desire that every person who is thinking of
making Knollwood their church home would take a
Membership Class. Learn more about what we
believe, what the Bible says about church
membership, and the process of becoming a
member at Knollwood. The next Membership Class
is Tues February 15 and Tues Feb 22.

STEP 3 PARTNER

At Knollwood, we encourage everyone to partner
through church membership as a commitment we
feel every Christian should make to attend, love,
serve, and submit to a local church.

STEP 4 CONNECT AND SERVE

Community Groups are a place where you can say,
"I belong"; where people can come with honesty; a
place where you can make gospel friendship and
grow as a disciple in Christ. Community Groups are
for all church members regardless of the stage of
life.

Discipleship Groups are groups of 4 to 6 members,
intended to help believers grow through deeply
studying Scripture and investing in prayer together.

Is to be disciples who make
disciples of Jesus Christ

1 Peter3:17-18
Matthew 28: 19-20

Serving

We also ask that you find a place to use the gifts
and talents God has given you to serve your church
family. We have a number of areas (Children'’s
Ministry, Music, Host Teams, Nursery), but if you
can't find one that works for you, please talk to us.

Use the Church Center app to register for classes,
groups and luncheons, or contact the office for
more information.

INCOME TAX CLINIC

Knollwood will be hosting a Community Volunteer
Income Tax Clinic Income Tax clinic again on
Saturdays in March and April 2022.

The tax clinics are made available by Canada
Revenue Agency (CRA) to help those who have low
income and simple tax situations who meet criteria
set by CRA.

We will need volunteers for: Tax Preparers and
Greeters

In order to be a volunteer at the tax clinic you will
need to be registered and trained.

Tax preparers will be trained on how to prepare tax
returns and supervision will be provided to those
preparing returns.

If you would like to getinvolved, contact Kevin
Knight at taxclinic@knollwood.ca

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING

There are two tables at the back of the auditorium
where you can give as your worship. On
Communion Sundays, we also ask for a benevolent
offering (cash) which helps those in need within our
church and in our community. You can also give
online by going to the website knollwood.ca/give.

WEEKLY OFFERING

WEEKLY NEED $5,958
RECEIVED LASTWEEK $3,083
YEARTO DATE NEED $23,832
RECEIVED YEARTO DATE  $16,925
PHONE ON THEWEB

519-455-2090 knollwood.ca
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